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Thank you all for being here.

Like my client, Gloria Allred, I am very pleased with the outcome
of this case. 

Working for and with Ms. Allred has been both an education and
a delight.  As a civil rights attorney, I am drawn to helping those
who are not getting a fair shake from a more powerful player. I
cannot name a living civil rights attorney who has achieved more
success in vindicating the civil rights of individuals than Gloria.  It
has been my honor to work for her. 

I want to thank the Cobb Energy Centre, its executives and
attorneys for their professionalism in resolving this case.  I am
confident that the result we achieved is good for all parties,
meaning Ms. Allred and the Cobb Energy Centre.  The result is
also one that has the best interests of all citizens in mind.
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